Newsletter



Thursday 24th May 2018

Sports Week

Sports Week Monday 11th June–Friday 15th June

We will be running various sports events in school and also taking part in as many events at the Whitworth Sports Festival as possible. Please can children wear their school jumpers and shirts but with shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms ALL WEEK (Except Year 6 for the leavers event at the Cathedral).

School Teams will be representing the school at the following events:

Cricket (Class 4) Monday – 3.30 – 5.15pm Venue Whitworth High School

Tag Rugby Y5 Tuesday 9.30 (Whitworth Valley FC)

Basketball (Class 4) Wednesday 3.30

Netball (Class 4) Thursday 3.30

Lacrosse Friday (Year 5/6)



Please see the Whitworth Sports Festival's full programme for other events.



Our next event is Our annual Summer Fair on Friday 29th June@2.30pm

Please join us at our next meeting on Monday 11th June @2.00pm

Non-school uniform days

Thursday 14th June–Sports Wear– Penalty – Chocolate

Friday 22nd June – Penalty Bottle

Wednesday 27th June - Penalty Jumbly Jar/Raffle Prizes

Congratulations

Spelling Bee

Well done to the children who represented us at the Cluster Spelling Bee Competition.



Congratulation to our amazing netball team who came second out of 13 teams at the High 5 Netball school games. Thank-you to Mrs. Earnshaw and Miss Hill for supporting them in training.



Sports Day

The first date for Sports day is Monday 9th July

KS1 am

KS2 pm

Well done to all our Year 2 and Year 6 pupils for their effort throughout their SATs. Thank-you to all the staff involved in ensuring the children were well prepared and motivated.

Smartie Challenge

Please help the School council to raise money by returning your smarties tube with coins.

Calling all Dads and Grandads

Wednesday 27th June 2018 9.30am Start

Join Olly White for an amazing morning experiencing forest bush crafts. There will be cooking around the camp fire and a fire lighting competition plus much more. Please book a place at the office (Limited places available)

Thank-you!

Thank-you for your support and donations of items for our Outdoor area.

If anyone has any of the following items spare, we would happily take them of your hands.

Plastic Crates Tyres

Wooden Pallets Stones

Plastic tubes and Pipes

Empty cardboard tubes and reels

Guttering Seeds

Bricks

We are also looking for a shed to be used as a role play area if anybody has one they no longer